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Lagoon update

Aug 3 2021 Guy Trembley and myself went out to Duffield Lagoon to see
operation of evaporators that they have installed in their lagoon. These
evaporators were impressive and offer another option in regards to bring our
lagoon online. We also met with Michelle Leslie, manager of wastewater services
Parkland. She was extremely helpful and gave us contact information, and costs
of operation of this system.

On Sept 6 lagoon manager Brett Henkel met with Guy Trembley and myself at
lagoon. Checked out discharge inspection sites and took lazer measurements of
lagoon levels. Water levels were 43 inches below top of berms and 6 inches
below max height. Chad from Morrison Hershfield was contacted, with this
information, and is arranging a time to come out for inspection. Lagoon meeting
is set for Sept 23, when we will update new committee members and discuss our
forthcoming options and budgets for next phase.

Munis 101

First session on Sept 14. Good review of basic municipal governance, and
pertinent discussion of closed sessions and requirements for same.

Michael Harney



